

July 17, 2018

Dear Glen & staff of Champion Adjustment:

I wanted to personally thank you for all your hard work on our water damage claim of January 8th, 2018. I was very impressed with your professionalism, constant updates but most of all the aggressive protection of our company's interest. You were instrumental in achieving the highest possible settlement for us. Your vast knowledge, expertise and negotiation skills were crucial and impressive in dealing with our insurance company.

I highly recommend Champion Adjustment when dealing with any insurance loss. I hope you grant them the opportunity to demonstrate their dedication in resolving your insurance claim quickly.

Sincerely,

Adam Smith Sales Manager

Westbury Toyota

(516) 333-3100



























